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June 2nd, 1924.

Dr. A. W. Thornton,
Dean, Faculty of Dentistry, 
McGill University.

My dear Dr. Thorn ton
Let me acknowledge receipt 

of your letter of the 27th of May and to express 
the wish that you enjoy your visit to Massachusetts.

I am indeed very sorry to learnI know how itThornton.what you tell me about Mrs. worries you and trust it will be but a short time 
before she recovers her former good health.

Please remember me kindly to
her.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.

[ mammssi
W


